
 

 

BEE BOX WORKSHOP/ 
2ND ANNUAL WHELAN CEMETERY WEEDING PARTY 

JUNE 23, 2018 
 

10 AM to noon:  Gerry Queener will instruct participants how to make homes 
for native bees.   Participants will be limited to 15; a child, spouse, friend, etc. 
may accompany the participant to watch or help.  There will be a $5 charge for 
materials.  Sign up by contacting Joan Folwell at rjfolwell@pullman.com or 509-
332-3946.  The workshop will be held at 1301 Kitzmiller Road, Pullman. 
 
Noon to 1PM:  Free lunch for all bee box builders and Whelan weeders.  Enjoy 
more helpful conversation with Gerry and the beauty of the Palouse. 
 
1 to 3PM:  Participants should bring gardening gloves and a weeding fork, if 
possible.  Drinks and snacks will be provided.  You can help maintain a prime 
native prairie remnant that is within easy reach of Pullman and Moscow. 
Volunteers made a huge difference last year and had fun doing it.  Whelan 
Cemetery is located about 3 miles east of the Whelan Road/Albion turnoff 
intersection on Whelan Road. 
 
Participants are welcome to attend either the workshop or the weeding party or both. 
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